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Auburn Library Open House Scheduled for Tuesday 
(KLZA) The Auburn Memorial Library Foundation will celebrate the completion of the library
expansion project Tuesday at 10 a-m.  
    An open house is planned to celebrate the completion of the project.  USDA Rural Development
provided a $100,000 loan and a $56,590 grant for the project.  Foundation funds of $265,410,
$10,000 form the Union Pacific Foundation and a $75,000 Peter Keiwit Foundation Grant were all
utilized to pay for the project.
    The public is encouraged to attend.  
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